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10/16/18
To Farmington Town Planning Board and Farmington Town Zoning Board.
ATTN Ronald Brand, Director of Development, Town of Farmington |
Dear Mr.Brand, SEQR Letter

As a long time Ontario County resident and farm owner on Yellow Mills Rd in
Farmington , Please keep “The Farm in Farmington” and say NO to the Large Scale
Solar Power Plant proposed By Delaware River Solar.

Please keep our land Agriculturall How can this Large-Scale Solar Power Plant be
built without neighborhood approval? I've owned the farmland on Yellow Mills
Rd and have paid my fair share of taxes for the past 33 years.

| have a fear of loosing value of my property.

Thank You
Mr. Gordon Wilson
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